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MEMO 
 
TO:  Julian Tackett, Commissioner 
 
FROM: Michael J. Barren 
 
DATE:  June 16, 2014 
 
RE: State Soccer Site Plan  
  
 At your direction, Chad Collins and I met with the Athletic Director for Fayette County 
Public Schools to discuss the usage of their facilities for the State Championships in 2014. After 
a site tour of the High Schools and separate meetings held over the past two weeks we would 
like to submit this plan for your approval. 
 
  The Quarter final rounds for both the Boys and Girls tournaments will be held once 
again at Henry Clay and Lafayette High Schools on Saturday November 1, 2014. We have held 
the Boys quarters at Henry Clay and the Girls at Lafayette the past two seasons.  In both cases, 
there were no major issues.  In the event either of these schools have a team involved in play, 
there is a contingency where we can switch sites with one another to avoid having a team play 
at their own home facility. 
 
 The Semifinals and Finals for the Boys and Girls will be played this year at Henry Clay 
High School on Wednesday, Thursday and Saturday November 5, 6 and 8, 2014.  In the event 
Henry Clay has a team that is still participating, we have a contingency that will allow the 
Championships to move to Paul Laurence Dunbar High School to again avoid a team being 
permitted to play at their own home facility. 
 
  
   
 


